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Exclusion procedures followed are in line with the Department for 

Education (DfE) guidance – “Exclusions from maintained schools, 

Academies and pupil referral units in England”.  
 

In cases of serious misbehaviour, the Headteacher, or in his/her absence the Deputy 

Headteacher, will exclude a student for either a fixed term or permanently. 

 

In the case of a permanent exclusion the school will convene a Directors Disciplinary Panel 

to meet with parent/s and the Headteacher and/or Deputy Headteacher. 

 

Any child who has received a fixed-term exclusion will be expected to attend a re-admission 

meeting with her/his parents and a member of the Senior Leadership Group.     

 

At this meeting clear targets will be set, along with the appropriate support package to help 

the student achieve a successful reintegration into school. 

 
Statutory guidance can be accessed via the following link: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-exclusion 


